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Friday 26th April 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

 
Welcome back to school, I hope you all had an enjoyable Easter Break. I have heard some of 

the children’s news, it all sounds exciting and included lots of chocolate! 
 

So far this half term we have had several visitors. The Police came in to visit Lower School, 
the children enjoyed communicating with the Police officers and having a look at the Police 

car. Reverend Helen from St Mark’s Church visited this week paying a visit to 6th Form to talk 
about what she does and 6th Form then took Reverend Helen to say hello to the rest of the 

school. 
 

This week we celebrated 40 years of the Warren Association with an 80’s themed day. 
Everyone made an amazing effort to dress up in 80’s clothes and enjoyed the 80’s themed 

activities. Favourites of the day were a game of hungry hippos in the sports hall and 
welcoming the parents into class to do craft activities. 

 
Kind regards, 

 
Emma Peach 

 
English Lead 

 

 

Meet the Team 
Isabel Jillings: - Class 7 Teacher 

Hello, my name is Isabel I have been with Warren school 
since December 2023. I am Class 7’s teacher and work 

alongside a great team of support staff who I am grateful 
for. 

 
I am passionate about supporting pupils to reach their full 
potential and developing a love of learning. I enjoy working 
in a sensory class, adapting my teaching style and resources 
to support the needs of the pupils. I cherish seeing children 

achieve goals big or small and watching them grow in 
confidence. In addition to this, I will be helping to develop 

the technology curriculum alongside other teachers.  
 

Before coming to Warren, I was an Early Years Teacher in 
Nottingham. I studied Education and Psychology at 
University and have worked in various SEN settings.  

 
I am looking forward to what my next chapter at Warren will 

involve.   
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We are very excited to be extending our Warren school family into the wider community and 
building relationships with the local police and our local church St. Mark’s.  

 
On the first Wednesday of term. PC Salazar and PC Mitchell came to visit. The children in lower 

school learned about how the police help us, and had lots of fun trying on police hats, sitting in the 
car and even switching on the flashing lights and siren. They will be returning to speak with upper 

school later in the term.  
 

This week, Reverend Helen visited from St. Mark’s church and brought along Clive – a visiting curate 
– to meet with everyone. They spent some time with Post-16, who asked lots of interesting 

questions. Some of our school council members then showed them around the rest of the school 
and gave everyone the opportunity to say hello.   

 
We look forward to continuing these relationships and more as we develop our Curriculum.  

 
  
 

Sue Phipps and Kate Binding  
 

Assistant Academy Heads 
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 Class 7 
Class 7 have had a busy time engaging in new and exciting learning opportunities. Last term 

we explored the story ‘Yucky worms’, we made worms and explored letters in the soil. In 
maths we studied colour and colour mixing. 

 
 

This term in literacy we will be looking at various poems from the book ‘Poems to Perform’ 
by Julia Donaldson. In numeracy we will be exploring shapes and will be going on an 

educational visit. In topic we are focusing on the theme expressing yourself and how plants 
grow and change. Class 7 have also enjoyed a visit from the police, we put on their hats and 

saw the police car. 
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Class 8 

 
Class 8 have enjoyed learning new skills in our Life and Living lessons. This week we were 

learning about how to cut using different utensils.  
We hope you enjoyed our scones? 
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 Warren Association 40th Anniversary  
 

Wednesday 24th April, we celebrated the 40th Anniversary of the Warren Association. The staff and 
pupils dressed in the 80’s style and listen to 80’s music.  

The children and staff took part in a human Hungry Hippo and a lot of fun was had.  
In the afternoon it was lovely to have parents come into the school to take part in the treasure hunt, 

guess the staff, Pacman and Trolls crafts and Tac Pac. 
There was also cake to celebrate the birthday which was then given to each class. 

In the evening, we welcomed past pupils and Warren Association members. There were displays in 
the hall showing old paper clippings showing the association throughout the years. 

 

 SEND Football North Suffolk Sports Partnership 
 

On Thursday 25th April 9 children from Secondary and Post 16 attended the North Suffolk Sports 
Partnership Football event held at Beccles Town Football Club. The children took part in 4 matches 

throughout the afternoon and with each game grew in confidence and determination. 
 

As a team we won 1 game 4-3 against the Ashley School and we lost our other 3 games, but only by 1 
goal! In our league there were 3 teams so our team took home a bronze medal each! 
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Dates for your diary 
 

Date Event Who 
 

Monday 6th May 
 

 
Bank Holiday 

School Not Open 
 

 
Whole School 

 
Thursday 9th May 

 

 
Share Morning for Sunflower 

Day  
 

 
Whole School 

 
Thursday 16th May 

 

 
Prospective Parent/Carer 

Tour 
 

 
Prospective Parents 

 
Monday 20th May  
9:30am-11:30am 

 

 
Book Fair 

 
Pupil and Parents 

 
Thursday 23rd May 

 

 
SaLT Coffee Morning 

 
Parents 

 
Friday 24th May 

 

 
Last day of Term 

 
Whole School 

 
Monday 3rd June 

 

 
Return to School 

 
Whole School 

 
Friday 7th June  

 
Share Morning (Childhood 

Day Mile) 
 

 
Whole School 

 
Monday 17th June 
4:00pm- 6:30pm 

 
Careers & College Information 

Event 
 

 
Year 9 - Year 13 

 Pupils and Families 

 
Tuesday 18th June  
4:30pm-5:30pm 

 

 
Prospective Parent/Carer 

Tour 

 
Prospective Parents 

 

Sunflower Day 
Thursday 9th May at 9.30am – 11.30am 

 
The theme of Summer 1 is ‘Express Yourself’, which includes learning about changing and growing. 

Every student has planted sunflower seeds in compostable pots this week and they will be sprouting up 
all over the school. 

 
On Thursday May 9th, we are inviting you in to join us in planting them out on the field. 

 
Post-16 will be running a little shop, selling some sunflower themed goodies – Growing a Fund for 

Future Growing – and we will have some refreshments to energise you after your digging. 
 

We look forward to sharing this time with you. 
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